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MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- FBL signs MoU with Alliance Française 

 

 

FBL signed a Memorandum of Understanding with Alliance Française de Suva on 10 May 2019 

that will see Alliance Française using FBL’s campus in Nadi to offer French Classes to its 

clients. The classes will begin from today and will continue for 14 weeks. 

 

Alliance Française Executive Director Thomas Feldstein said “For Alliance Française, this MoU 

means that we are back in Nadi! We used to teach French in Nadi a few years ago and we do it again 

from January thanks to the Ministry of Education and the agreement we have with Ratu Navula 

College.” 

 

He added, “With a French teacher based in the Nadi area, we are able to offer French classes to 

schools, corporates or for private tuitions. Considering that this area is fully involved in the tourism 

industry, learning French can be an asset for many people. Signing a MoU with an educational body 

like Free Bird Institute shows that we diversify our partnerships and we are really settling in this 

area.” 

 

Executive Director for FBL, Waisale Iowane said “We are equally excited to welcome Alliance 

Française to use our campus facilities to provide French classes to their clients. We both provide 

language programmes to our respective clientele and this also provides additional revenue to FBL 

from the idle classroom(s) that will be used by Alliance Française outside FBL’s normal school 

hours.” 

 

Waisale added, “We look forward to more opportunities that could possibly arise from this 

partnership and hope that by having such an agreement in place, allows more Fijians and others to 

access language programmes offered by Alliance Française.” 

 

Yours sincerely 
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